Stratford College Board of Management Agreed Report
31st March 2025
1. BOM was delighted to welcome Michael Kelly and a TY student to present on the proposed introduction of The Rite Journey programme.
2. BOM discussed a number of items of correspondence.
3. The Principal outlined a proposal to move to The Ark compliance.
4. The MLM review is underway and The Principal will update the BOM
5. The BOM approved a number of policies.
6. The Principal reported on a number of items including works, insurance and calendar dates
7. The Chair gave an update on the finance committee meeting. 
8. The BOM approved the Child Protection Report 





